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Chester Zoo have yet to submit their application for the development behind Oakfield Avenue. I met with residents after the last public meeting and their new plans were to reduce the size and location of the maintenance yard. 

Jill and I held a meeting with Stagecoach in mid-August. It was agreed to hold another public meeting in early September. CWAC are looking into the possibility of providing/rerouting another service to handle the top half of Upton.

Chester Pride was a great success which was well represented by a number of Upton residents.

It was a pleasure to go on the Poppy Trial with our MP. Well done to Jill and all those involved at the park in making it happen.

General casework has been fairly quiet over August (until today!) There have been numerous reports of overgrown hedges which I've reported as well as the usual road, traffic, parking, as well as housing issues.

